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Dropping off medications and immunizations reminder  
Parents should drop off all medications for their child to our school nurse, Mrs. Saul. Nurse Saul will be 

available at MAMS on Wednesday, 8/28, and Thursday, 8/29, from 8:00-12:00 for dropping off medications. 

Additionally, the State requires students entering 6th grade to receive certain immunizations in order to attend 

school; without these immunizations, students may be excluded from attending school. Please read this MAMS 

immunization letter #1 and contact Mrs. Saul with any health-related questions; she can be reached at 732-

705-5507 or via email at ssaul@marsd.org.  

 
Schedule questions   
The Genesis parent portal opened yesterday afternoon. Parents/guardians may now access the portal, 

complete the required questions, and view their child’s schedule. If parents/guardians have questions about 

their child’s schedule, they should contact their child’s counselor. Our school counselors’ contact information is 

shown below. Please note that schedule changes are reserved for a small number of specific issues. We 

cannot honor requests for certain teachers, placement into classes with friends, or removal from an inclusive 

classroom.  

School counselors 6th grade counselor 
Ms. LoStocco 
jlostocco@marsd.org  
732-705-5519 

7th grade counselor 
Ms. Grieci 
jgrieci@marsd.org  
732-705-5517 

8th grade counselor  
Mrs. Lyttle  
alyttle@marsd.org 
732-705-5518 

 

Important documents 
It’s very important that students and parents familiarize themselves with our school procedures and rules. 

Please take time to review the MAMS Student Handbook 24-25 and the MAMS Code of Conduct 24-25 with 

your child.  

 

PTSO news 
Please view the PTSO’s current flyers:  

MAMS PTSO FALL MUMS FUNDRAISER Payment Venmo (@MAMS-PTSO), cash, check (MAMS 

PTSO).pdf.pdf  
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